Saupe, Megan J (RCA)

From: Schubert, Kristin N (RCA)

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:13 AM

To: RCA Law Office Assistants

Cc: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)

Subject: FW: Request for extension regarding Public Hearing - R-18-001 - 9Aprl18

Please place the below email into the record for the Oral Hearing in R-18-001 held April 9, 2018.

Thanks,
Kylstin

From: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:53 AM

To: Schubert, Kristin N (RCA) <kristin.schubert@alaska.gov>

Subject: FW: Request for extension regarding Public Hearing - R-18-001 - 9Apr18

FYI.
Thank you.

Valerie
Regulatory Commission of Alaska
(907) 263-2132

From: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:53 AM

To: 'Steve' <steve@NLRR.com>

Subject: RE: Request for extension regarding Public Hearing - R-18-001 - 9Apr18

Steve,
Just recapping our chat that you will have the transcript to us by noon on Friday. Thank you and have a good day!

Valerie
Regulatory Commission of Alaska
(907) 263-2132

From: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA)

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 12:56 PM

To: 'Steve' <steve@NLRR.com>

Subject: RE: Request for extension regarding Public Hearing - R-18-001 - 9Apr18

Hi Steve,

Is there anyone else who can file the transcript for you? If not, then we will expect the transcript on April 13. | hope all
goes well with the surgery.



Thank you.

Valerie
Regulatory Commission of Alaska
(907) 263-2132

From: Steve [mailto:steve @NLRR.com]
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 12:52 PM
To: Fletcher-Mitchell, Valerie F (RCA) <valerie.fletcher-mitchell@alaska.gov>
Subject: Request for extension regarding Public Hearing - R-18-001 - 9Aprl18

Good Afternoon, Ms. Fletcher-Mitchell!

I am requesting an extension for the filing of the transcript of the Public Hearing being held today at the
RCA in the East Hearing Room.

I have personal day scheduled on Thursday, April 12, to assist and care for my spouse while she
undergoes minor surgery.

Because this was a last-minute scheduling, I am not able to re-schedule her surgery.

I believe I will be able to get the transcript to the RCA by Friday, April 13.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

All the best!

Steve

Steve Miedzwiadok

Northern Lights Realtime & Reporting, Inc.
545 East 12th Avenue

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

(907) 337-2221

steve@NLRR.com




